
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Senior Ski Trip, Easter 2024 
 
Following our most recent letter regarding the ski trip, we explained that we had been able to 
increase the number of places on offer for this trip. We are however still in a position where we are 
oversubscribed and as we detailed in our initial letter, students have been selected by drawing 
names out of a hat. 
 
I am delighted to be able to tell you that your child has successfully gained one of the places 
available for the senior ski trip. 
 
Below is a revised payment schedule for the trip: 
 

• Payment due by 31 May 2023 - £119 

• Payment due by 30 June 2023 - £100 

• Payment due by 7 July 2023 - £300  

• Payment due by 31 October 2023 - £200  

• Payment due by 30 November 2023 - £150  

• Payment due by 31 December 2023 - £150  

• Payment due by 31 January 2024 - £150.  
 
You can pay instalments via ParentPay. Please note that payments must be made by the above 
deadlines, however if you wish to pay in advance or pay larger amounts, this can also be done via 
ParentPay at any time. 
 
Please note that any missed payments may jeopardise your place on the trip, and we may not be 
able to recover all the costs. If you have any problem meeting any of these payment deadlines, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
In order for our travel agent to confirm the flight bookings we require confirmation of your child’s 
personal details. We kindly ask that you complete the form via the following link by no later than 
Monday 15 May 2023: https://forms.office.com/e/6XKwY4PM3e 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me on 01377 253631 or via 
office@driffielschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
Senior Ski Trip Leader 
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